Bill Pfeiffer, M.D. Kaiser Permanente Honolulu Clinic for Children and Young Adults 1010 Pensacola Street Honolulu, Hawaii 96814

April 16, 2008

Mr. Jordan Riak Parents and Teachers Against Violence in Education P.O Box 1033 Alamo, CA 94507

Dear Mr. Riak:

I want to thank you for you giving us a generous supply of your booklet "Plain Talk About Spanking." I am giving a book to each parent of a two year old at the annual physical evaluation. I found your information to be very helpful and have gotten positive feedback from parents. My physician staff agrees with me about the booklet's usefulness. Please keep us in mind as you make further donations of your book in the future.

Sincerely,

Bill Pfeiffer, M.D.

Chief, Honolulu Clinic for Children and Young Adults